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REPORT 6 - 2024 

To:   CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Mississauga School Traffic Safey Action Committee presents its sixth report for 2024 and 

recommends: 

 

MSTSAC-0051-2024 

That the deputation and associated presentation by Suzanne Holder, Manager, MiWay 

Customer Experience with respect to the Sunflower Program Initiative, be received. 

(MSTSAC-0051-2024) 

 

MSTSAC-0052-2024 

1. That the warrants have not been met for the placement of a school crossing guard. 

2. That the principal of Father Daniel Zanon Catholic Elementary School be requested to 

include the photo of the sign advising pedestrians what to do to cross the road aat the 

crossover in an upcoming newsletter. 

3. That Transportation and Works be requested to: 

a. Replace the existing "How to Use the Crossover" signage at the crossover with the more 

recent, more detailed version of the sign; 

b. Review the feasibility of moving the "stop for Pedestrians" signage on the hydro poles at 

the crossover both east and west sides of the crossover one foot higher on the poles to 

improve visibility for approaching vehicles when larger vehicles are parked legally close 

to the crossover. 

c. Trim the tree on the southbound, northwest approach to the crossover. 

(MSTSAC-0052-2024) 

 

MSTSAC-0053-2024 

1. That a Working Group be created to work on award nominations for the Dr. Arthur Wood 

Award and the Wilde Wood Awards. 

2. That Peter Westbrook, Junaid Shah, Aamira Alvi, Irene Chu, Louise Goegan, Miles Roque, 

Vibha Sequeira, Mississauga School Traffic Safety Action Committee Members and 

Sheelagh Duffin, Supervisor, Crossing Guards, be appointed to the Award Nominations 

Working Group. 

(MSTSAC-0053-2024) 

 

MSTSAC-0054-2024 

1. That the warrants have not been met for the placement of a school crossing guard. 

2. That Transportation and works be requested to review the feasibility of adding curb cuts at 

the entrance to the park path and at the opposite side of the road by the mailbox. 
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3. That Transportation and Works be requested to paint ladder markings at the all way stop 

intersection of Fairwind Drive and Hollymount Drive, including addition of curb depressions 

for accessibility. 

4. That the principal of St. Hilary Catholic Elementary School be requested to remind parents 

and students crossing Fairwind Drive to/from the park paths on the east side of Fairwind 

Drive to do so at the protected crossing at Hollymount Drive once the crosswalks are 

installed.  

(MSTSAC-0054-2024) 

 

MSTSAC-0055-2024 

That the Parking Enforcement in School Zone Report for June 2024 be received. 

(MSTSAC-0055-2024) 

 

 

 

 


